
The City of Burlingame 
OFFICE O F  ENVIRONMENTAL C:OMPLIANCE 

1103 AIRPORT BLVD. 
BIJRLINGAME, C A  94010 

December 7,2006 

Bruce Wolfe, Executive Officer 
SF Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 
15 15 Clay Street, Suite 1400 
Oakland, CA 946 12 

Subject: Municipal Regional Permit (MRP) - Regional Water Board Working Draft 

Dear Mr. Wolfe: 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments regarding the Regional Water Board's working draft 
permit of the Municipal Regional Permit (MRP), issued on October 16,2006. 

As one of the co-permittees of San Mateo Countywide Stormwater Program (STOPPP), the City of 
Burlingame would like to extend its support to the comments that Matt Fabry, STOPPP Program 
Coordinator, has submitted on behalf of its member agencies as well as those provided by the Bay Area 
Stormwater Management Agencies Association (November 8,2006) regarding the Regional Water Board 
staffs working draft permit. The City remains optimistic the Regional Board staff will take into 
consideration the merits of these comments and provide an opportunity to negotiate and work collaboratively 
in achieving a permit that is acceptable to all. 

Eva Justimbaste 
Stormwater Coordinator 
Veolia Water NA 
City of Burlingame 


